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Need Help Preparing for the New SAT?

Santa Ana and Santiago Canyon Colleges Offer Workshops

(Santa Ana)—With the new version of the SAT, first administered in March, many students are apprehensive about the change.  The longer test, now almost four hours instead of three, requires students to demonstrate advanced math skills and reading comprehension and to write a brief essay.  After almost eight decades and more than 1.5 million people taking the test each year, this change in the SAT is understandably worrisome for many students.


Help is on the way for students who are planning on taking the new test on May 7 or June 4.  Both colleges in Rancho Santiago Community College District are offering “New SAT Preparation” classes beginning in April.  

Santa Ana College’s Community Services Program is hosting the two-session class on Saturday, April 23 and Saturday, April 30 from 9 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. in room B-9 at Santa Ana College, 1530 West 17th Street in Santa Ana.  The class fee is $94; register by calling (714) 564-6594 or visiting www.rsccd.org/cms. 

Santiago Canyon College’s Community Services Program is also hosting a two-session class on Saturday, May 21 and Saturday, May 28, from 9 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. in room B-214 at Santiago Canyon College, 8045 East Chapman Avenue in Orange.  The class fee is $94; registrations are taken at (714) 628-4960 or www.rsccd.org/cms.   


“Students should get to know as much about the new SAT as they can,” said Robert Chan, one of the class instructors, who has been teaching SAT classes for over 10 years and is an adjunct instructor at Santa Ana College. “After taking the preparation class, students will be familiar with the test directions, know what to expect from the test, including the types and number of questions and they will learn how to approach each type of question.” 

Both classes will review all subsections of the new SAT.  The critical reading

section consists of reading comprehension and sentence completions.  The writing section
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covers sentence, paragraph and essay structure.  The mathematical section reviews basic arithmetic, algebra, student produced response, and calculator use.  Test-taking strategies will be discussed and Barron’s New SAT Prep manual will be provided.  Students are asked to bring a sack lunch.

About the Rancho Santiago Community College District

Santa Ana College and Santiago Canyon College are public community colleges of the Rancho Santiago Community College District, which serves the residents of Anaheim Hills, Garden Grove, Irvine, Orange, Santa Ana, Tustin and Villa Park.  Both colleges provide education for academic transfer and careers, courses for personal and professional development, and customized training for business and industry.

# # #

[image: image3.png]District Office

2323 North Broadway

Santa Ana, CA 92706 - 1640

Santa Ana College Santiago Canyon College (714) 480-7500 Tel ~ (714) 796-3900 Fax




[image: image1.png]District Office

2323 North Broadway

Santa Ana, CA 92706 - 1640

Santa Ana College Santiago Canyon College (714) 480-7500 Tel ~ (714) 796-3900 Fax





[image: image1.png][image: image2.png][image: image3.png]